
 

National CDRP / CSP Conference

DELIVERING SAFER & CONFIDENT COMMUNITIES TOGETHER

12th & 13th May 2009 – Fulham, London
I am pleased to invite you to attend this important National CDRP/CSP Conference.
 

Two years on from the Crime Strategy launch, I will be setting out the Government’s vision for tackling crime and our plans to support you in the coming year.  I will be joined by other ministerial colleagues and eminent speakers from across the community safety field to take stock and refresh our thinking in light of recent changes to the delivery landscape.
 

The conference will emphasise the need for delivery partners to continue to focus on the needs of local communities and will explore how to work together to build confidence in communities by focusing on effective and pro-active partnership delivery and communication.
 

Bringing front line delivery partners and representatives from the responsible authorities together at this time will present an excellent opportunity to explore the issues that affect confidence, look in more detail at the delivery landscape and what more partnerships can do. It will also allow you to hear from Government and influence our strategy going forward, exchange views with your peers from across the country and partake in discussions and in depth sessions on the issues that matter most to you.
Please go to www.coievents.co.uk/cdrp for more information and to register your wish to attend the conference.  If you have any questions about registration please contact COI Live Events at homeofficeevents@coi.gsi.gov.uk  or on 020 7261 8400.

 

I look forward to seeing you there.
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Jacqui Smith

Home Secretary
